MONSANTO

MONSANTO DO BRASIL LTDA.

Av. NAGOES UNIDAS, 12901

ToRRE NORTE - BROOKLIN

04578-910 - SA0 PAULO - SP - BRASIL

May 2™, 2017

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of
continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the
principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. We are
late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to the new format of our report — since now we
are a South America Region. We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP
that describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global
Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website May, 29 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Moue xg Cldbub o S Ferwira

Ms. Maria da Gloria Ferreira
Sustainability and Community Engagement Lead in Brazil



